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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome Back! 

It has been so joyful to have most children back in school this week. The school has come alive with the noise of chil-
dren chatting with friends, exchanging news, learning and playing. Several teachers have mentioned how well children 
have done with their remote learning. A huge thank you to all you have done to support us in keeping your children 
learning during this latest lockdown.  

Parent’s Evening Meetings 

You will have been sent a link to book an appointment on Zoom on Monday 29th or Tuesday 30th March. Please do 
book a slot as teachers will expect to speak with all parents and carers on these evenings. The meetings will be ten 
minutes long, as normal.  

End of Term dates 

Easter Service — Friday 26th March at 9.30am  please email Pam for the Zoom code.  

Eggmobiles in the school hall — Thursday 25th March.  This year class teachers will be making the Eggmobiles in 
Design Technology with your children so you don’t need to do anything! We will find a way to share this with you all.  

West End in Schools— Each class will have a session with a dancer who will lead a storytelling session for their age 
group. This is funded by The Friends of Kentish Town.  

Last day of term—Wednesday 31st March, school finishes at 1.15pm.  

May Bank Holiday — School is closed on Monday 3rd May.  

Mayoral Election Polling Day — Thursday 6th May, school is NOT closed on this day. This year a space will be used 
for polling but the rest of the school is to remain open on this date.  

 

Secondary Transfer  
Congratulations to our Year 6 children on their allocated secondary school places. Please do bear in mind 
that if you are not happy with the school your child has been offered, accept the place, register with your 
school of choice so that you are on their waiting list and then wait. September is a long way off and there is 
always movement between now and the start of the new school year.  
 
Social Distancing etc 
Please help us by maintaining social distancing (2 metres) when dropping off and collecting your child/ren 
outside the school. Camden and Islington Public Health are also recommending that you wear a face cover-
ing while waiting as well. Thank you for your help with this.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
James Humphries 
Headteacher 



Father Peter Leaving St Benet’s Church 
 
As many of you know Father Peter, our parish priest, is sadly leaving us on Easter 
Sunday this year after nearly eight years. Peter has worked closely with our 
school in his time at St. Benet’s, leading assemblies in school, making us very 
welcome at church and he has also taught RE in classes for us. In addition, Peter 
has been a member of the Governing Board at our school, serving three years as 
Chair. If you would like to make a small donation to say “thank you” then you 
can do so on ParentPay.  
 
James Farmer, who serves on the Parochial Church Council at St. Benet’s, is col-
lecting messages for Fr. Peter. You can email James at: 
james.farmer@b2bmarketing.net. 
 
We will be thanking Peter for his work in our school at our Easter Service at the 
end of this term. 
 
The Bishop of Fulham is looking at suitable candidates for St. Benet’s and when 
a suitable person is recruited then I am sure we will meet the new vicar and intro-
duce the new vicar to our school community.  
  








